
Dear Hawai'i Business Community, 

Hale Kipa is a multi-service, fully accredited 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
agency that specializes in working with youth who have been 
historically oppressed and marginalized who often have nowhere 
else to turn. Hale Kipa has served more than 67,000 youth 
throughout Hawai‘i since its beginning in 1970 as a single shelter 
on O‘ahu. 

You've heard us say that Hale Kipa wouldn't be here without the 
support of individuals and businesses like yours. 

But just what does your support actually do? 

Your donation, whether monetary or a needed item, helps to 
provide youth who are homeless with a safe shelter and the 
services they need. 

Would you please consider donating to Hale Kipa today?    

Right now, it is critical that we upgrade some of our residential 
sites which include emergency shelters for youth ages 12-17 and 
transitional living homes for young adults ages 18-21. Our 
furniture is very old and worn-down and we believe our youth and 
young adults deserve to live under better living conditions.  We are 
in desperate need of new furniture.   Any new or gently used 
couches, loveseats, beds, dressers, dining tables/chairs or desks 
would be greatly appreciated. 

Make your gift today to ensure that our youth who need our help 
and support can continue to receive the care they need. 

Me ke mahalo nui, 

  

  

 

Venus Kau'iokawekiu Rosete-Medeiros 

President & CEO 

To learn more about what we do, 
visit our website at halekipa.org  
 
 
 

Your tax-deductible donation to 
Hale Kipa is an investment in our 
young people and our community. 
To make a donation, contact me at 
 

808.589.1829 Ext. 101 

venus@halekipa.org  


